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Good evening,
This message is being sent on behalf of the Shelburne Board of Selectmen
First, we would like to thank each one of our residents and local businesses for taking the Coronavirus pandemic seriously and doing your part to minimize its spread.

This evening’s notice is related to the town’s transfer station operations:
· The transfer station will remain open during normal hours until further notice.  

The following modifications are in addition to last weeks directives and are effective immediately:

· The “free” shed is closed.
· The transfer station will no longer collect non-recyclable plastic bags.  
· To minimize transactions between the transfer station attendant and yourself, we urge those residents who have the ability to do so to purchase multiple labels and; come prepared to pay the exact amount so as to eliminate the need for change.

We would like to thank everyone in advance for your cooperation.  We are doing the best to continue to provide essential services while protecting the health and safety of our community.  Lastly, please remember to wash your hands and surfaces frequently and if you must interact with others be sure to practice social distancing.  
Thank you and be safe. 

